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RECOMMENDATION

Appoint two members of the Commission

to an Ad-Hoc Committee to assist with

playground vendor interviews and

selection for Berkeley Park, Andamar

Park, Winchester I & II Parks.



PLAYGROUND 
REPLACEMENT BACKGROUND

Spring of 2017 - Public Meetings to determine equipment types

Fall of 2017 - Open Survey to solicit additional feedback on preferred 
equipment types

Fall 2017 – Commission approves recommended types of equipment, 
based on data collected during the survey, for the four parks

Spring of 2018 – City Council approves the use of unitary surface for 
playground surfacing of all new and renovated playgrounds

Summer of 2018 – Request for Proposals for Playground Design

Next Steps – Choosing a Vendor



VENDOR INTERVIEWS

• Interviews scheduled for the top three
vendors from the six that submitted proposals

• Wednesday, October 10th from 1pm – 5pm

• Panel to consist of staff from Public Works
and Neighborhood Services and two Parks &
Recreation Commission Members


